English text – Travel to the USA

This text is about different destinations that you can travel to in the USA. You can write all your answers directly on this paper.

1. Read the text.

Travel to the USA

Have you ever traveled to the USA? If you have, you probably had a good time over there. It's a country full of great places to travel to.

Let's begin with the perhaps most famous city: New York. Here, you can enjoy shopping in lots of stores and you can also see landmarks like The Statue of Liberty, Empire State Building, Central Park and more.

If you travel more south to places like Miami and Florida, you will experience hot weather and you can take a bath in the ocean. There are both restaurants and activities near and in Florida and Miami.

California, another famous place in the United States, offers both beautiful nature and fun things to do. You can visit the old jail Alcatraz which is turned into a museum. If you just want to relax, go to Yosemite National Park! It is a really beautiful national park with lots of beautiful nature.

These were just three places to visit in the USA. If you travel to the country, make sure to have lots of fun and to explore everything that you can do there!

2. Answer the questions about the text below.

1.	Which cities are mentioned in the text? 1	2	
	3		
2.	What can you do in the Yosemite National Park?		
3.	Write three things that you can do in New York. 1.	_ 2	
	3		
4.	Are there restaurants in Miami? (Yes or No)		
5.	Where can you find the Statue of Liberty? You can find it in		

Gratis läromedel från KlassKlur – KlassKlur.weebly.com – Kolla in vår hemsida för fler gratis läromedel – 2018-03-04 16:40